
 

 

 

 
Lions Clubs of New Zealand & Islands of the South Pacific 
 

25th March, 2020 

 

 

The Council of Governors advise Lions Clubs across New Zealand & the South Pacific MUST suspend all IN 

PERSON Club meetings, projects and events nationwide until the pandemic is controlled, which could be several 

months. 

 

NOTE: 

 Club elections should be conducted by email. 

 Please upload new officers on MYLCI before May 15th 2020. 

 Young Speechmakers competition is cancelled. 

 Peace Poster can continue if managed by email or post. 

 ANZI Forum in Perth in September is cancelled. 

 The World Convention in Singapore is cancelled. 

 

Please ensure you follow the New Zealand Government alerts at: 

 https://covid19.govt.nz/government-actions/covid-19-alert-system/ 

 

Between the Lions will be sent on a regular basis to assist us with staying in touch, information will also be posted on 

our webpage at: https://www.lionsclubs.org.nz/members/covid-19-updates-and-notices 

 

Kind regards, 

Council Chair Helen Williams 

 


